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I am against LD 1704. Transgender kids should not be forced to use facilities 
identified with a gender that is not their own gender identity.  Instead, I would like to 
see that those people who are uncomfortable with sharing such spaces with 
transgender kids seek out private spaces for themselves, or that parents uncomfortable
with the thought of their child sharing a bathroom with children whose gender 
identities don't match their gender at birth make their own arrangement for their 
child's use of facilities during the day. 


